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                          June 24th, 2022 
Dear Tecumseh Annex Families, 
 
It is hard to believe that next Wednesday is the last day of school for students! While it is difficult 
to say good-bye, it is exciting to look ahead to summer vacation and the new school year that is 
ahead of us. Thank you, students, families, and staff, for your hard work and support throughout 
this year.   
 
This is my last newsletter of the school year, so I would like to wish everyone a safe and happy 
summer. 
 
Mrs. Monrad 

 
 

 
Some News to Share: 
 

1. Farewell Assembly and Parent Appreciation Tuesday June 28th 9:15 a.m. 
 
Please join us for our year-end Farewell Assembly starting at 9:15 a.m. on Tuesday, 
June 28th. We are inviting families to join us at our outdoor assembly.  We will be 
providing seating for parents outside on the blacktop area.  It is important to dress 
appropriately for the weather.  Some items on our assembly program include: 
 

• Grade 3 Graduation 

• Farewell to staff and students that are leaving 

• Thank you to our volunteers and to our PAC 

• Acknowledgement of our community leaders 

We want to take the opportunity to say "THANK YOU" to all our amazing 
parents/caregivers who support our students and school community. Please join us for 
a Parent Appreciation Tea following our Farewell Assembly from 10:00 – 10:30 a.m. in 
our school gym.  Iced tea and cookies will be served, and staff will be there to visit with 
you.  Hope you can make it! 

 

 



2. Lost and Found 
 
Last call for collecting items from the Lost and Found. Clothing and larger lost items can 
be found in the front foyer on top of the brown table or in the red bin under the table. 
Small items, including keys and glasses, are kept at the office. Please remind your child 
to have a look or parents are welcome to come check out the Lost and Found 
themselves! All unclaimed items will be donated over the summer.   
 

 
3. First Day of School Tuesday, September 6th, 2022 

 

The first day back to school for students in Grades 1-3 will be Tuesday 
September 6th.  Students will attend from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. on this day.  
Our new Kindergarten students will begin on a gradual entry schedule starting on 
Wednesday September 7th.  The gradual entry schedule will soon be sent out to 
kindergarten families in a separate email. Tecumseh Annex families will receive 
an email in early September with more information about school start up.   
 

 
June 28th  Year End Farewell Assembly 

9:15 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. – Held Outdoors 
 
June 28th  Parent Appreciation Iced Tea and Cookies  

10:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  
 
June 29th  Last Day of School for Students/Report Card Day 
 
 

Please enjoy from artwork from our recent Arts Umbrella Workshop: 
 

 
 


